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The Secretary of State for External Affairs of Canada
to the Director-General of the Multinational Force and Observers

Ottawa, June 28, 1985

Note No. JLE-0863

Sir,

I have the honor to refer to your note of this date, which provides as follows:

"(See Multinational Force and Observers's Note from June 28, 1985)"

I have the further honor of conveying the approval of my Governent with regard
to the contents of your note and the provision of the assurances requested pursuant
to the Protocol. My Governnient therefore concurs in your proposai that your note
and its annex, together with this reply, which is authentic in both the English and
French languages, shail constitute an Agreement between Canada and the Multina-
tional Force and Observers effective this date.

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration.

JOE CLARK
The Secretary of State

for External Affairs

Mr. Peter D. Constable,
Director-General,
Multinational Force and Observers,
Rome.


